

University Hospital of Brooklyn College of Medicine School of Graduate Studies College of Nursing College of Health Related Professions School of Public Health

Division of Student Affairs

Dear Class of 2018:

I would like to introduce you to our Faculty Mentoring Program, sponsored by the College of Medicine Dean's Office and the Alumni Association – College of Medicine.

As a participant in this program, you will be assigned to a faculty mentor who will assist you in your transition to medical school. Your mentor will also introduce you to Careers in Medicine, a career advisement program developed by the Association of American Medical Colleges for all medical students.

Each faculty member meets with his/her group 2-4 times during the academic year, although your group may decide to meet more frequently. Additional information regarding this program will be distributed during orientation.

In order to organize your class into mentoring groups, it is important that you fill out the attached "Sign Up Sheet for the Faculty Mentoring Program" and return it by email to Dionne.davis-lowe@downstate.edu or fax it to her at (718) 270-2753 before Monday, July 14, 2014.

We are delighted that you have chosen SUNY Downstate and look forward to your arrival on August 4, 2014!

Sincerely.

Jeffrey S. Putman, Ed.D.

Dean of Students, College of Medicine



2014 Faculty Mentoring Program SIGN-UP SHEET

Return by:
July 14, 2014
Email to
dionne.davislowe@downstate.edu
or fax to (718) 270-2753

Name:
Address:
Phone:
Mobile #:
E-mail:
Please list at least 3 medical specialties in which you are interested. (We will make every effort to match you with a mentor in one of your areas of interest.)
1.
2.